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I am strongly opposed HB 2025.  Oregonians currently pay some of the highest taxes 

in THE NATION ! Oregon ranks in the top 5% of highest state taxes.  Our tax dollars 

are not being spent wisely now and MORE taxes are being proposed??   How is this 

going to help inflation and other costs to the consumer and everyday Oregonian? 

You should be finding ways to cut funding for wasteful spending and projects, rather 

than increasing taxes on a cost that effects everyone that works, commutes to work 

or operates a business.  

Please vote NO on HB 2025 .  


